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Dear Parent/Carer

Whitburgh Farm Photography and Video Permission

Primary 4 completed a very successful educational visit to Whitburgh Farm on 10th May 2018, in partnership with the Royal Highland Educational Trust (RHEC) and the Game & Wildlife Conservation Trust (GWCT). 

Both organisations have requested to use a selection of photographs and video from our visit to promote farms visits to other schools and I would also like to share a video of our trip with the staff at Whitburgh Farm as part of a ‘thank you’ for hosting our visit. 

To comply with new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) legalisation, I am writing to confirm your explicit consent to use your child’s photograph. No individual names will be used, although the school name will be mentioned.

I would be grateful if you could return the slip below to myself or the school office by Tuesday 5th June.
 

Thank you for your continued support,


Colin McCabe 	Douglas Lawson	

Colin McCabe 	Douglas Lawson
P4 Class Teacher	Head Teacher

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please complete and return by Tuesday 5th June 2018

Whitburgh Farm Photography and Video Permission

I consent to The Royal Highland Educational Trust, The Game & Wildlife Trust and Whitburgh Farm using my child’s photograph or video featuring my child to promote their education programmes on their website, social media and in print.



Child’s name	    ......................................................................


Signed	    .................................................................................		Date: ...................................
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